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II
The Embasador of the United States of America to the

Secretary of State for External Affairs Canada

No. 86 Ottawa, March 17, 1982

Sir:

1 have the honor to acknowledge receipt of your Note, No. LAO 373, of
March 5, 1982, which reads as follows:

Excellency:

"(See Canadian Note No. LAO-373 of March 5, 1982)."

I have the honor to, inform you that the foregoing proposais are acceptableto the Government of the United States of Arnerica and to confirm that your Notewhich is equally authentjc in English and French, and this reply, shall constitute anAgreement between our two Governments which shail enter into force on the dateof this reply.

Accept, Sir, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

PAUL HERON ROBINSON JR.
Embassador

The Honorable Mark MacGuigan,
Secretary of State for External Affairs,
Ottawa.


